
Notice  

District Level Drawing Competition 
Dear Students, 

Our School is organizing District Level Drawing Competition on 23rd Aril 2022 

(Saturday) from 9 am to 12 pm. Registration and Participation fee is Rs.50/- for 

everyone. Students have to register before 17th April 2022. Winners will be awarded 

trophy and certificates but all participants will get certificate also. 

 

This is inform you that, there will be holiday on 14, 15, 16 & 17 April 2022. Regular 

school on 18 April 2022 (Monday). 

 

From , 

Rudra The Practical School. 

 

 

 


